
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/ED 

10th August 2021 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

We hope that you have all had a wonderful and well deserved holiday. On behalf of the staff, 
we would like to thank you for your conduct during the prom. You were all amazing -
especially your singing of two Oasis classics. You were very mature and looked fabulous - 
we all enjoyed spending the evening with such a fantastic year group. 

The results will arrive this week and we look forward to sharing them with you on Thursday, 
12th August. Please arrive for your correct ‘slot’ to collect results, if you miss your allocated 
time, you can collect your results from 11am onwards. Please feel free to bring parents, 
brothers and sisters and/or grandparents. Please do not bring more than 4 people though!    

The event will be held in the Sports Hall. Entrance to the event will be via the Leisure 

Centre entrance. We will start at 8.00am with 11.1 students and their family only (max 4 per 

family). 11.2 will be at 8.30am, 11.3 at 9:00am, 11.4 at 9.30am, 11.5 at 10:00am, 11.6 at 

10.30am. Any students that missed their slot or couldn’t make their allocated time will 

receive their results from 11am onwards. After 11.30am, results can be collected from 

reception. Students and families will only be allowed into the Sports Hall during their slot - 

please do not ask to change times. At the end of your 30 minute slot, you must vacate the 

Sports Hall so that the next form can enter.  

Before you leave the Sports Hall, you must inform us of your next steps. A desk will be set 

up at the far side of the room. Everyone must have a pathway moving forward from Haydock 

High School and we will help you to achieve this. You should then confirm your courses by 

visiting your intended provider if possible. If you have any difficulty with this, then please 

contact us and we will help you. Staff will be in school on Friday morning to provide advice 

or email pabram@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk. 

The Senior Leadership Team will be available in the afternoon to discuss any queries. 

Please visit reception if you would like to book an appointment.  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday. Please take lots of pictures and enjoy the day! 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. P. Abram  

Head of School 
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